
 
 
 
 
 

Bures Hamlet and Bures St Mary Parish Councils 
invite you to the  

 

Bures Joint Annual Parish Meeting 
 
 

Monday 26th April 2021 
 

 7.30 pm 
 

Note the meeting will be held virtually  
Please contact the Clerk at buresparishcouncils@gmail.com 

for an invitation to join  
 

The evening will include 
  

Presentation by the Quiet Lanes Suffolk Co-ordinator 
  

Thoughts on a Bures Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Reports from both Parish Council Chairmen 
 Gill Jackson and Richard Shackell 

 
 
 

This is your opportunity to ask questions of your Councillors 
plus your District and County Councillors 

who will be in attendance 
 
 

ALL WELCOME 
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